
IMPORTANT 

Payment is now due for the summer block of instrument lessons from the Barnsley Music 
Service. Payment needs to be made by the end of the day on Monday 5th May to enable the 
service to make their timetables (this has been extended from Friday 2nd to allow a few 
more days). Some parents t may have already paid - if so, please disregard this message. 

Thanks 

PGS 


